

## United States Department of the Interior



BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS Washington, D.C. 20240

Real Estate Technical Services

MAR 31 1993

Mr. Gerald Summerlin 601 Campground Road Cabot, Arizona 72023

Dear Mr. Summerlin:

On behalf of former President Bush, thank you for your letter. Your letter concerns several issues: human rights, legal rights abuse, Indian treaty violations, breaking of treaties and land confiscation.

Our Muskogee Area Office has administrative jurisdiction over lands pertaining to the Cherokee tribe of Oklahoma. We are forwarding your letter to the Muskogee Area Office, Bureau of Indian Affairs, 5th & W. Okmulgee, Muskogee, Oklahoma, 74401, with a request for a direct reply.

We trust you will be hearing from the Muskogee Area Office within the next 2 to 4 weeks. If you have any questions or require additional assistance, please contact the Muskogee Area Director at (918) 687-2218.

Sincerely,

TINC Director, Office of Trust Responsibilities